## Making a lifetime of difference to children in schools

Place2Be, Forest Academy, Bridle Road, CR0 8HQ

Tel: 0208 777 2808



Monday, 26 November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, we work with Place2Be – a charity that works in schools to improve the wellbeing of children.

Each year, Place2Be runs a national campaign called Children's Mental Health Week (4-10 February 2019). This campaign raises awareness of the important role of schools in supporting children's emotional wellbeing, as well as their academic progress.

This year, Place2Be has invited a small number of partner schools, including ours, to participate in a children and young people's survey. The survey gives Year 6 pupils the opportunity to tell us about their lifestyles, the sort of things they worry about, and to share the positive things they do to help themselves feel better.

The survey is completely anonymous, so no pupil will be identified. If you have any concerns about your child participating in this survey, please speak to their class/form teacher or to the Place2Be School Project Manager.

To find out more about the campaign in general, you can visit <a href="https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk">www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk</a>

Kind regards,

Wayne Cooper Principal

